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5/6/2024   

 

The City of Blair was notified of a 

force main break west of Hwy 

95/Spring Street at 8:44am on 

Monday, May 6, 2024. The force 

main is what carries the City of 

Blair’s sewage to the City of 

Whitehall. The break was isolated as 

soon as we were notified and 

everything was fixed by 12:30 am on 

Tuesday, May 7, 2024. 
 


